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From: Sauer, Diane [mailto:Diane.Sauer@ci.raleigh.nc.us]   
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2009 2:48 PM  
To: Sams, Larry H  
Subject: RE: Middle Crabtree Creek Greenway - Section 4(f) and SEHSR 
Hi Larry, 
 
I apologize that you have not received our response.  I do recall 
reviewing the information, discussing  
with staff and signing, but not sure where it ended up.   
 
We concur with the stipulation that continuous operation of the greenway 
trail during construction will  
need to be addressed. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Diane B. Sauer, Director  
City of Raleigh Parks and Recreation Dept.  
PO Box 590  
Raleigh, NC  27602  
Telephone:  996-4815  
Email: diane.sauer@ci.raleigh.nc.us  
www.raleighnc.gov  
 
Join the City of Raleigh, Parks and Recreation Department for our 
upcoming special events!   Click  
here for details. 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----  
From: Sams, Larry H [mailto:lsams@ncdot.gov]   
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2009 2:37 PM  
To: Sauer, Diane  
Cc: Foster, David B; Unger Young, Suzanne; Lamb, Eric  
Subject: Middle Crabtree Creek Greenway - Section 4(f) and SEHSR 
 
Hi Diane, 
 
I am following up on a letter we sent in early July regarding the 
proposed  
Southeast High Speed Rail project's crossing over the Middle Crabtree 
Creek  
Greenway at Hodges Street in Raleigh.  We were checking on some of our  
"loose ends" yesterday and realized that we had not yet received a 
response  
from the city.  I have attached a copy of the letter and map for your  
convenience. 
 
The letter explains how a 4(f) Evaluation is required in the Draft  



Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the project unless there is no  
adverse effect on the greenway.  We think there is no adverse effect, and  
the July letter was designed to provide a simple signature location where  
the City of Raleigh could concur.  A simple email response also would be  
sufficient if that is easier for you. 
 
Whatever you could do to expedite a response would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
FYI, some other city/town parks and recreation departments have deferred 
to  
their Public Works Director for concurrence.  I would be very happy to  
communicate with Carl Dawson if the city would rather go that route.  I 
also  
have copied Eric Lamb on this note again because he is very familiar with  
the project. 
 
Thanks again for your time and attention to this.  Please let us know if 
you  
have any questions. 
 
-Larry Sams 
NCDOT Rail Division 
919-733-7245 ext 268 
 
Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. 
Public  
Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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